
 

CRITICAL CONVERSATIONS FORUM 
Education Across Collegiate Borders: Developing New 

Perspectives 
Saturday, April 2  

8:30 – 12:30 

 
 

Title: Education Across Collegiate Borders: Developing New Perspectives 

 

Dates: April 2, 2016 

 

Venue: College of Education, UIUC 

 

Registration: Opens January 22, 2016. Online registration at 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1xalnaJOoPShFJfTCZ15_k84ETdOVyNeXHEfpD9
YmPIk/viewform?usp=send_form. Registration deadline is March 20, 2016 

 

Abstract submissions: Due by February 21, 2016 

 

As an interdisciplinary forum, we welcome submissions from across the university, as 
well as from undergraduates and graduates alike. Poster presentations will entail two 
half-hour sessions. 

 

 

 

Sponsors: UIUC Graduate College &  

  

https://webmail.illinois.edu/owa/redir.aspx?REF=i8Qyg9qjB0LSl7QOYF9cBRuIfcdLNF9qRJLfHsXa55xXmXw8hCPTCAFodHRwczovL2RvY3MuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS9mb3Jtcy9kLzF4YWxuYUpPb1BTaEZKZlRDWjE1X2s4NEVUZE9WeU5lWEhFZnBEOVltUElrL3ZpZXdmb3JtP3VzcD1zZW5kX2Zvcm0.
https://webmail.illinois.edu/owa/redir.aspx?REF=i8Qyg9qjB0LSl7QOYF9cBRuIfcdLNF9qRJLfHsXa55xXmXw8hCPTCAFodHRwczovL2RvY3MuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS9mb3Jtcy9kLzF4YWxuYUpPb1BTaEZKZlRDWjE1X2s4NEVUZE9WeU5lWEhFZnBEOVltUElrL3ZpZXdmb3JtP3VzcD1zZW5kX2Zvcm0.


Call for Abstracts 
 

The Curriculum and Instruction Graduate Student Organization invite all students 
interested in topics about education to our 1st Annual Forum titled Education Across 
Collegiate Borders: Developing New Perspectives. This one day event is free for all 
participants in an effort to support discussions surrounding research to practice, 
interdisciplinary efforts, and current events affecting education. 

We invite abstract submissions for poster presentations. Posters should discuss current 
education-related research and current education related practices. We look to engage 
with possibilities for new research between colleges, departments, and students. As an 
interdisciplinary forum, we welcome submissions from across the university, as well as 
from undergraduates and graduates alike.  

 Posters presentations will take place in two half-hour segments and will give presenters 
an opportunity for discussion and networking. Each author will be provided a QR code 
for visitors to leave comments and suggestions. The Forum will take place between 8:30 
and 12:30 on Saturday, April 2nd at the College of Education. By submitting an abstract, a 
presenting author is indicating they will be available to attend.  

Abstracts should be 500 words in length & emailed to cigradstudents.uiuc@gmail.com 
by February 21, 2016.  

Presenters will be notified of acceptance by March 22nd. 
 
 
If you have any other questions they should be directed to Dorian Harrison: 
dljhnsn2@illinois.edu (President) or Stacey Korson: korson2@illinois.edu (Vice 
President). 
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